Housing Authority of the City of South Milwaukee
Minutes of the Closed Session 
October 19th, 2017


[bookmark: _GoBack]The Board adjourned to closed session at 6:38 p.m.  The Board reviewed and discussed the performance evaluations of Parkcrest staff.  All employees received favorable reviews.  Holcomb indicated there may be an increase to the salary Matrix for 2018, this will be determined by the city administrator’s 2018 budget in November.
